
PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed bud-
get for the Lower Nowood Improvement and Service District for 
the fiscal year ending June 30, 2023, which is now being consid-
ered by the Board. The meeting will be held on the 29th day of 
June 2023 at 7:00 PM, at the Ten Sleep Fire Hall, 415 Fifth St, 
Ten Sleep, WY when any and all persons interested may attend.

June 22, 2023

PUBLIC NOTICE


